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RBYC WATCH  2017 -2018 

Flag Officers 
Commodore:                 Tim  Leveque


Vice Commodore:          Burt Drobnis


Rear Commodore:         Paul Winward


Fleet Captain:                Jim Black


Ex-Officio Officers 
Staff Commodore:        Karl Hoppe                                       


Elected Directors 
Karen Beckner, Maureen Billingsley, Mimi 
Clarke, Sheryl Hoy, Paula Radtke, Peter 
Thorne


Tresurer:  Sandy Grieve


Treasurer-in-Training:  Position Unfilled


UPCOMING EVENTS 
July 11 - Board Meeting to finalize slate of 
new Officers -  open to all Members.  
Belvedere Community Center

August 8 - Board Meeting to elect new 
Officers - open to all Members.  
Belvedere Community Center

September 21 - COW  at the 
Spinnaker

The   Star
The Greatest Little Yacht Club In The Land

FROM THE HELM:

Commodore:  Tim Leveque

On June 23rd we had a fantastic dinner dance at the 
Tiburon Yacht Club.  Thirty eight of our members and 
their guests enjoyed the event. It was a beautiful 
evening, the weather was great and the food and 
service were wonderful.  The Charlie Baker band 
entertained us all night and everyone seemed to be 
having a nice time--all of this for only $40 a person. It 

does not get much better than that. We have Sharon and Paula to thank for 
organizing this event including booking the Entertainer and working with the 
caterer to provide a delectable evening.

On June 13th we had a special meeting concerning the RBYCs existence in 
the future.   The following is from our Secretary’s notes.

”The meeting was then turned over to the board and guests, with each person 
given the opportunity to express his or her opinion as to whether or not to 
disband, if not, how to reinvigorate the club. Recommendations included 
bringing back the auction, fewer expensive events, fewer events with music 
(to make conversation easier), more variety of events – not just dances, 
daytime events such as picnic.”

While many of the ideas presented have merit, we are still in need of 
members to run and manage the club. We are lacking a Treasurer and six 
(6) board members. Mia Brent has volunteered to be our next Commodore but 
she cannot run the club by herself. She and the club need you to volunteer for 
the open positions. 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY

JULY BIRTHDAYS 

7/01 - Marty Schneckenberger

70/7 - Nancy Ware

7/14 - Robert H Haygooni 


HAVE A WONDERFUL MONTH 
AND AN  ADVENTUROUS YEAR!
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Message from the Commodore continued…

Our next board meeting will be Wednesday July 11th 7:00 pm at the Belvedere Community 
Center. At that meeting we will finalize our slate of officers to be voted on at the General 
Meeting on August 8. Please attend.

Timothy M. Leveque
Commodore

JULY BARBECUE CANCELLED DUE TO LACK OF SIGN-UPS

NOTE:  The daytime barbecue that the Entertainment Committee tried to 
organize, has been cancelled due to lack of interest or availability.

ALL members are invited to attend the August 8th Board Meeting where the 
2018-2019 Watch will be elected.
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NOT GOOD BYE, BUT GOOD LUCK 
TO GIL JACOBS AND KATHLEEN SHANNON

Gil and Kathleen have moved to Las Vegas, but not 
before sending the following note to Commodore Tim 
Leveque:

Dear Commodore,

We are very sad to have to say goodbye to the 
Greatest Little Yacht Club in the Land.  Please let 
all the members know that we will miss them and 
be thinking of all the good times we have had 
over the many years we have been members.  
Las Vegas will be our new home but of course 
our hearts will always be in the Bay Area with the 
RBYC members. 

Gil Jacobs and Kathleen Shannon

Kathleen and Gil with Vicky and Marshall Berol 
before leaving for their new home in Vegas.

THE JUNE QUESTIONNAIRES’ RECAP 
FOOR THE SUMMER FLING

Total Responses:                       2
Avg. for the Tiburon YC 
     facility and decorations        10
Avg. for the TYC bartenders,
     drink choices and prices      10
Avg. for food choices                10
Avg. for Charlie Baker Band     10

Comments:

It was great all around. Thank you for all the people who arranged this wonderful event. 10+ 
for Charlie and his group. 

I'm wondering if there is some fun way to help us mingle more.  There are new members 
that I don't know and I think we need to make more of an effort to incorporate everyone.
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